
 

 

 

South Eastern Freeway, Verdun to Hahndorf Reference Number: #21477614 

22/04/2024 Page 1 of 2 

OFFICIAL 

OFFICIAL  

South Eastern Freeway, Verdun 
to Hahndorf  

Works Notice 

       

 

Road resurfacing works will recommence on the South 
Eastern Freeway. These works will improve the safety and 
amenity of the road for all users. 

What’s happening: 
General maintenance activities, including resurfacing and asphalt 
patching, are required at multiple locations to improve the road surface 
and drivability at the three bridge locations.  
 

How this affects you: 
 

To undertake this work safely, there will be speed and lane restrictions 
in place. Please follow traffic management directions while works are in 
progress. 
 
Outside of working hours, speed restrictions will need to remain in 
place, until completion. 
 
During the works there will be some noise and dust from time to time 
but we'll do our best to keep the disruption to a minimum. You might 
also notice some odour which is normal during asphalt work. 
 
Reduced speed limits will be in effect throughout the area for up to 
three weeks after the asphalt work is complete. This is essential to 
allow for any excess bitumen to wear off to a safe level. 
 
For any traffic management queries during night work hours please 
contact the Department’s contractor, Downer 1300 012 413. 

For further information: 

• Contact the project team via email at 

DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• Call 1300 794 880 

  

When 

Monday 29 April 2024 to 
Friday 3 May 2024 
(weather permitting) 

Hours of operation 

Between 7pm and 7am 

Where 

South Eastern Freeway, 
outbound Verdun to 
Hahndorf  
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